Sean Brandenburg _

From: michael Cabot <michael.cabot@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 3:29 PM

To: Sean Brandenburg

Subject: Police Cruiser

To whom it may concern,

At this time Duncan Auto Sales is not interested in bidding on new Police
vehicles at this time, we are not set up to do the proper up fit at this time. Thank you for your
consideration.

Mike Cabot
Duncan Auto Sales



